
 

 

 

 

 
 
Cir No.: STS/113/2024-25         14.10.2024 (Monday) 
 

“Christmas waves a magic wand over this world, and behold, 

everything is softer and more beautiful.” 

Dear Parent 

The month of December brings in the joy and excitement for Christmas. It is the time to reflect on the birth 

and life of Jesus Christ, to spread love and joy that occasions his earthly advent and most importantly to 

show love, affection and kind-heartedness with each other. To welcome the joyous season and to keep up 

the spirit of festivity, we are pleased to inform you that your ward has been selected for “A Christmas 

Carol” – an annual special presentation by the students of classes III-V on 22.12.2024 (Sunday). Parents 

are requested to submit ₹ 1200/- towards costume, accessories etc. to the respective class teachers latest 

by 16.10.2024 (Wednesday).  Detailed instructions for the event will be shared later. Parents will also be 

invited to witness the enthralling performance for which the details will be shared in due course of time.  

 

We seek your co-operation in motivating your ward to participate in the same to make this event a grand 

success. 

 

 

Ms. Meneka I. Singh 
   (Principal) 
 


